From: PSC Public Comment

To:
Subject: RE: PSC Case #2022-00402
Date: Wednesday, January 3, 2024 9:40:00 AM

Case No. 2022-00402

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Utilities Company and
Louisville Gas and Electric Company. Your comments in the above-referenced matter have
been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s consideration. Please
cite the case number in this matter, 2022-00402, in any further correspondence. The

documents in this case are available at View Case Filings for: 2022-00402 (ky.gov)

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

From: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, January 2, 2024 7:57 AM

To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>

Subject: FW: PSC Case #2022-00402

rrom: I

Sent: Monday, January 1, 2024 11:54 AM
To: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: PSC Case #2022-00402

I oppose the construction of a 900 acre Solar Facility and or any Solar power development of
any kind in Mercer County Ky for the negative impact it will have to this community,local
residents, farmland and visual appeal of the area.

Sincerely,

Roy & Carolyn Freeman






